
 
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tuesday, June 22, 2021 

Fourth Street Road Closure 

Alamosa, CO - Starting Tuesday, June 22, 2021 crews will be repairing a collapsed storm line on 

Fourth Street. The street will be temporarily closed between Hunt Avenue and Denver Avenue. 

Please use alternate routes to avoid the area. The repair is expected to be completed by the end of 

the day. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Office at 719-589-6631. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


